
*This policy contains information essential to the security of the Idaho Department of Juvenile 

Corrections. * 

This restriction is implemented to protect the safety and integrity of the youth we serve, the 

institutions and their operations. 

Please submit a Public Records Request for this policy at the following link: 

https://www.idjc.idaho.gov/wp-content/uploads/2021/12/Request-for-Public-Records-049.pdf 
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